
   
 
 
CABINET       17TH SEPTEMBER 2009 

 
THE HUNTINGDONSHIRE CORE STRATEGY 2008 – THE INSPECTOR’S BINDING 

REPORT/ADOPTION PROCESS 
(Report of the Overview and Scrutiny Panel (Environmental Well-Being)) 

 
 
1. INTRODUCTION 
 
1.1 At its meeting on 8th September 2009, the Overview and Scrutiny Panel 

(Environmental Well-Being) considered a report by the Head of Planning 
Services on the Council’s Core Strategy. 

 
2. DELIBERATIONS 
 
2.1 The Panel was pleased to note that the vast majority of changes to the Core 

Strategy had been proposed by the Council and that any other changes imposed 
by the Inspector were negligible. 

 
2.2 Members congratulated the Head of Planning Services and his team on their 

efforts, and noted that the next stage in the process would be the Development 
Management Submission Document which would be subject to consultation in 
due course. 

 
3. CONCLUSION 
 
3.1 The Cabinet is invited to note that the Overview and Scrutiny Panel 

(Environmental Well-Being) has no specific comments on the Core Strategy to 
bring to its attention. 
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